Pursuant to Section 29 of the Town Law of the State of New York, the Annual Financial Report
for the fiscal year beginning January 1, 2018 and ending December 31, 2018 is on file at the
Darien Town Clerk’s Office, 10569 Alleghany Road, Darien, NY where it is available for
inspection during normal business hours.

Alice Calmes
Darien Town Clerk



